
CurlON Rep’s Report 
 

We saw an increase in the amount of teams representing the BCC in CurlON events that lead to 

either a provincial or national championship. With entries in several youth and seniors events as 

well as teams participating in various men’s, women’s and mixed events. 

 

I would like to recognize the following BCC teams on qualifying for a Provincial Championship in 

the past 12 months: Team Balchen (Women’s Club Championship), Team Campbell (Men’s 

Grandmaster’s Championship), Team Johnston (U21 Women’s Championship), and Team 

Jones/Laing (Mixed Doubles World Championship). Along with these teams, we had several 

other members play at the provincial level with teams from neighboring clubs. 

 

With the new CurlON registration system online, we do not get notification that a team from our 

club has entered an event. If your team registers, please let our club rep know so that we can 

share your successes with the membership and we can continue to cheer you on during your 

journey. I am sorry if we missed any teams in this report. Please contact our rep if you wish to 

be recognized. We love hearing about and sharing your experiences! 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dave Hardwick 


